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Subject: DON'T Eliminate the LLLT License
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 Dear Whomever,
The legal system is full of inequities. People who can afford lawyers have a
huge advantage over those who can't. This is a not justice! The elimination of
the LLLT license, which was created to address access to justice across income
and race, is a step backward in this critical work. It is not the time for closing
the doors to justice but, instead, for opening them wider. 
 
Please preserve and expand the LLLT licensing program.
 
Anne Herman
46708 SE 129th St, North Bend, WA 98045
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